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Copy of Punjab Government Circular letter No. 8372-3GS(II)-65/34785 dated 19th Qctober, 1965,
from the Chief Secretary to Government, Punjab, to all Heads of Depariments etc, etc,

Subject —Confirmation of Government S ervants,

I am directed to address you on the subject noted above and to say that it has been
brought to the notice of Government that whenever decisions for the conversion of temporary
posts/Departments into permanent ones are taken, no action is sometimes taken to confirm the
oficials concerned against these posts. It is essential that officials are confirmed as soon as per-
manent posts become available. I am, thercfore, request you to ensure that in future immediate
steps are taken in this respect so that unnecessary hardship is not caused to the , officials con-
cerned.

LES

2. These instructions may be brought to the notice of the all Government JServants cons

cerned under your control for information and strict compliance. '
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